Greenville Central School District
Board of Education
Workshop Meeting
Minutes
Monday
November 17, 2008

I. Call to Order:

A workshop meeting of the Board of Education was held on Monday, November 17, 2008 in the High School Library. Anne Mitchell, Vice-President, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Members Present: Ann Holstein

Tina Dombroski Gregory Lampman Anne Mitchell Lawrence Tompkins

Members Absent: Wilton Bear, Jr.

Rosanne Stapleton

Others Present: Cheryl A. Dudley, Superintendent

Tammy J. Sutherland, Assistant Superintendent for Business Colleen Hall, Director of Curriculum and Communications

Lisa Knowles, Director of Pupil Personnel Services

Michael Laster, High School Principal Peter Mahan, Elementary School Principal Jeffrey Palmer, Middle School Principal

Scott Turrin, Assistant High School Principal & Director of

Athletics

There were no visitors to the meeting.

II. Approval of Agenda

Lawrence Tompkins moved, seconded by Ann Holstein and carried unanimously to approve the agenda for the November 17, 2008 Board of Education Workshop.

III. Workshop Discussion

Of the three goals of the Board of Education for 2008-2009, discussion with administrators focused on the goal pertaining to 21st century learning.

• The Board will learn how to nurture a 21st century school community that celebrates human diversity and that values and develops the gifts and talents of each student.

The other goals also in progress are:

- Ensure a long-term comprehensive Master Plan for facilities and infrastructure to support educational excellence and advance the broader needs of the community
- Develop a comprehensive energy efficiency policy for the District

The administrators will identify the ten factors important to nurturing a 21st century school community organized by the categories of which administrators have (1) control, (2) influence, or not in the sphere of influence, at the school level.

IX. Adjournment At 8:59 p.m. Ann Holstein moved, seconded by adjourn the meeting.	Lawrence Tompkins and carried unanimously to
	Cheryl A. Dudley, Clerk Pro-tem
Vice-President Board of Education	_